
9/30/03 
 
John Smith 
1234 Main Street 
Anytown, CA 94031 
 
Metro Media Services 
P.O. Box 20025 
Santa Barbara, CA 93120 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I have twice previously contacted you (12/3/02, and 6/14/03) in response to receiving 
direct mail from you.  I received another piece of direct mail from you in yesterday’s 
mail.   
 
Under the United States Code, title 39, section 4009 (a), I have the right to request that 
you stop sending me any unsolicited material whatsoever, and you must comply, under 
threat of a contempt sanction from the Federal Government.   
 
If I receive another piece of direct mail from you, I will file a complaint with the Better 
Business Bureau and a prohibitory order with the US Postal Service.  Should you 
continue to send me direct mail after the prohibitory order has been filed, the Postal 
Service will take legal action against you. 
 
Please insure that I do not receive any more direct mail. 
 
 
 
 
John Smith 
 


